
 
MUPY-CAPQ welcomed UiTM staff
 

Aug 27, 2015       
 
On August 27th, 2015, Prof. Leena Suntornsuk, Director of Center of Analysis for Product Quality,
and Assist. Prof. Chutima Phechkrajang have welcomed Mr. Mohd Shahezwan Bin Abd Wahab from Faculty
of Pharmacy, Universiti Teknologi Mara (UiTM), Malaysia. The purpose of the visit was to obtain the
feedback on student’s performance of UiTM pharmacy students who have participated in industrial
attachment at Center of Analysis for Product Quality (MUPY-CAPQ) during July 20th – September 3rd,
2015.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1640


